Mike Thornton

109a Leigh Road, Eastleigh, SO50 9DR Tel: 023 8062 0007 www.MikeThornton.org.uk
mike@mikethornton.org.uk

Mr Affleck

2 Suffolk Green
Chandler’s Ford
Easttleigh
SO53 3ES

2 April 2015

Ref: cw/Affl001/2

Dear Mr Affleck,

Thank you very much for your recent letter regarding your continued concerns with the
historic child abuse and Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead.

Please find enclosed a copy of the letter that I have sent to RBWM on your behalf, as
requested, which I hope you will find of interest.

I will of course be in touch as soon as I receive a reply. In the meantime, if I can be of
any further assistance on this or any other matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,
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